Gilgandra Public School
Honesty & Courtesy

Principal P.O Box 19 Telephone: (02) 8847-2043
Patricia Howard Gilgandra NSW 2827 Fax: (02) 6847-2304
Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
BOYS PSSA BASKETBALL
Dear Parents/Caregivers,
Your child , has been successfully selected to be a member of Gilgandra Public

School’s Boys Basketball Team. This team will play in a knockout system commencing with the first game
against Dubbo South Primary on Wednesday 23rd June, 2021.

Students will travel by private car leaving school at 9.30am and returning before the end of the school day.
The cost will be $5 for transport payable to the driver (unless travelling with own guardian) as well as $5 for
court hire payable to the school.

Students must take their lunch and a water bottle,

Please sign the permission form below and return to school by Friday 18th June. Please contact the school
if you have any questions or concerns.

Thankyou,

Rebecca Rogers
Classroom Teacher /Relieving AP

| give permission for my child to travel by private car to Dubbo on
Wednesday 23rd June to participate in a game of basketball. | understand students will be super-
vised by Rebecca Rogers (Teacher) on the day.

Please indicate preference:

<> My child will require travel arrangements to be made by Teacher.

O My child will trave! with family. | am able / unable to assist with transport for other
students.

My child has allergies and medical issues, including medications, detailed here :

Contact Name: Phone number:

Signed: Date:




